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Richard Mewhinney, 395 Buttermilk Road, Easton, PA 18042-9537,  
USA, would like to trade British perfins on a one for one basis. He has  
wants lists and duplicate lists for the entire alphabet. He has quite a 
formidable GB collection, having at least 10% of the known designs. His 
email address is:- neverin@rcn.com if you prefer getting in touch this  
way. 
 
AUCTION 

John Donner, our auctioneer, has been ill and off work for 3 weeks.  
Although he was beginning to feel much better when he rang on January 
25th, he knew he would not be able to get an auction list out in time for  
the February Bulletin. However, he hopes to produce 2 lists ready for the 
April Bulletin. 
He also asks that 1 apologise on his behalf to anyone awaiting a reply to 
emails you may have sent. 
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PERFINS OF GAZES TOURS USED IN PORT SAID 
 

Vahe Varjabedian 
 

Recently, whilst checking used Egyptian Stamps. I found a new pattern  
not recorded till now on De La Rue 5 Mills carmine stamp, a single and a 
pair. 
The pair is cancelled by Port Said 16-5-1902 and with a superb  
perforation “GAZES/A91G/TOURS”. The hole count is:- 
10,10,9,10,10/10,10,5,10/7,10,10,11,10. 
After asking some collectors of Port Said philately they could not give  
me any information about this company and its origin.  However, I hope 
in the near future to find out about this Tour company. 




